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Reading 
Please ensure that your child is reading as much as possible.  Physical books are sent home on 

Friday to be returned the following Wednesday.  The same book will still be issued online too via 

the E book site.   A charge of £5 will be issued for any lost or damaged books. 

Maths  
This half term we will be working with numbers from 20-50.  Can you write 
your numbers from 20 to in the correct formation? 
  
We will also be learning about partioning numbers.  Pick some numners from 20-50.  Can you 
partition the numbers into tens and ones? E.g.  23 has 2 tens and 3 ones  How many numbers 
can you do this for? 
 
We will be exploring mass and volume. Ask an adult for help to find objects around the house 
that are heavier and lighter than each other.  Can you find objects that can float or sink in 
water? Can you use water to find how much water different bottles and containers can hold? 
 

English – Where the wild things are 
This half term we will be reading the story of Where the wild things are, 

by Maurice Sendak: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ALmNPxNehYE 

Can you write an invitation to your very own wild thing rumpus?  

Remember to add the location, time and dress code.  Who would you 

invite to the wild thing rumpus? Draw a picture to match your 

invitation. 

Can you use the following words from our story and add them to some sentences from the 

story?  gnashed, mischief, rumpus, wild, supper, cried, vines                                                                                  

Science – Competition time! 
As part of British Science week, we would like the children to take part in a 
Science poster competition.  There are 5 entries per school and Mrs Williams 
will put through a selection of entries from throughout the school.  The 
theme this year is “Time” children could create a poster showing how a 
certain type of technology has changed over time, or even think about how the world might look 
in years to come, or perhaps look at nature – lifecycles, lifespans, evolution and hibernation – 
nature is full of timely topics. 
Closing date for entries are 22nd March.  Please ensure your name and class are on the back! 
GOODLUCK!!! 
      

RE – Easter/Passover 
This half term we will be about how different communities celebrate Easter and 
Passover.  Can you research one or both of these celebrations?  Can you find 
out some facts about the celebrations and draw a picture? 
You can create an art piece, write some facts or write a short story about these 
celebrations. 
                                       

Spellings 
Spellings were sent home on the last day of Spring 1 term ready for Spring 2.  These can also be 
found on the website if they have been misplaced.  Spelling tests will continue to take place on 
Fridays. 



 

 

 

 

 


